
February 1, 2022 

Dear Parents,  

The 2nd graders of Fisher Elementary will present Three Nanny Goats Gruff on Thursday, March 3rd at 

6:00 pm in the In the Fisher gym.  Students should arrive at Fisher at 5:45 pm.  The dress for the 

program will be white shirts and jeans.   

As usual, all information about the program will be on the Fisher Home Page under the “Music” tab.  

Scroll down and select “2nd Grade Musical” to find the answers you need.   If you still have any 

questions, please feel free to contact us.   

This is going to be a great show!  We look forward to seeing you on March 3rd! 

Sincerely, 

Diana Reba and Rhonda Gilbert 

dreba@pasadenaisd.org 

rgilbert@pasadenaisd.org 
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